Stowey Sutton Parish Council

Finance Policy

Text Adopted 05-12-12
This Parish Council recognises that the precept which we raise imposes a burden on each household within the parish and that we must be prudent in our budgeting process, however there are a number of areas where the parish council can deliver services at a local level in the most economic way.

It is the intention of this Parish Council to raise a precept at a level which allows us to continue to meet our statutory requirements, together with maintaining those parish assets for which we have responsibility.

In addition we intend to support those organisations and activities within the parish which benefit those living within the parish.

This includes, but is not limited to, support for youth needs provision, transport and cleaning services, support for sporting and educational groups and support for public health and welfare initiatives.

Whilst the Parish Council is keen to react to requests for support as they arise, this may not always be possible and parishioners groups are encouraged to become involved in our budgeting process, providing written proposals for us to consider including in our plans, in December and January each year, any such request needs to include details of the group making the request, the purpose of the request, details of the number of parishioners who will benefit and any way in which the Parish Council can confirm that any funding has been used for the purpose intended.
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